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Project for Construction of Mumbai-Ahmedabad High Speed Rail                                                                        Package No. MAHSR-R-1-PS 

 

NATIONAL HIGH SPEED RAIL CORPORATION LIMITED (NHSRCL) 

(A Joint Sector Company of Govt. of India and Participating State Government) 

2nd Floor, Asia Bhawan, Road No.205, Sector-9, Dwarka, New Delhi-110077, India 

 

‘Notice for Addendum No. 4 and Replies to Consultants’ Queries (Set-03)’ 

 

Country: INDIA 

Name of Work: Preliminary Survey regarding Rolling Stock and General Inspection Train for the Project for Construction of Mumbai-Ahmedabad High 

Speed Rail.  

Date: 14.06.2022 

Loan Agreement No.: ID-P277 & ID-P279 

LOI Number: Package No. MAHSR-R-1-PS/LOI Date: 27.01.2022 

 

It is brought to the notice of the Intending Consultants that the Addendum No.4 along with Replies to Consultant’s Query (Set-03) dated 14.06.2022 has 

been issued. The Addendum No.4 along with Replies to Consultants’ Queries (Set-03) has been emailed with pdf attachment to all consultants who have 

purchased the Request for Proposal Documents at the email address provided in the Intending Consultant’s Information Form and Self-Certification 

(Appendix 2 to LOI). The Addendum No.4 along with Replies to Consultants’ Queries (Set-03) can also be downloaded from the link shared with the 

Consultants as per Clause (7) of the LOI for downloading the Request for Proposal Documents. 

 

  

 

 


